ATTN: Parents/caregivers of children attending Wasauksing Kinomaugewgamik
Mno Giizhigad Kina Wiya.

We are thrilled to share that Wasauksing Kinomaugewgamik will be reopening to many of our
students on MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 2020 on a cohort rotation schedule. Your child(ren) has
been assigned to either Group A or B. Students in group A will return on MONDAY, SEPTEMBER
14, 2020 and students in group B will return on WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 16, 2020. The
schedule will rotate AA, BB, AA, BB, etc. at least until October 13, 2020 and may be extended
upon further review. Updates will be shared as they are available. A calendar schedule will be
provided by the end of this week, and is included in the WFN newsletter.

Regretfully, there is no school bus driver at this time and as such we are not able to provide bus
transportation to students. Parents/caregivers will need to arrange for drop off and pick up of
their child(ren) until we are able to arrange for bus transportation.

Every day your child(ren) will be required to arrive with a completed COVID-19 screening form.
Please see form included in this newsletter, which can also be found on the WFN website.
Students that arrive without a completed COVID-19 screening form cannot enter the school.
Parents/caregivers will be contacted and the student will be sent home unless a completed
COVID-19 screening form can be provided.

If you are new to Wasauksing or are planning to enroll your children at Wasauksing
Kinomaugewgamik for the 2020-21 academic year, please contact us as soon as possible so we
can prepare for your child’s arrival.

To enroll your student or update your contact information, please email school@wasauksing.ca
or call 705-746-2531.

Teachers will be in touch with families again to provide more information about specific
drop-off times and other first day routines. If you have not heard from one of our staff by
Friday, please contact the school directly.

Chi-Miigwetch for your patience and understanding as we navigate these challenging times!

Wasauksing Kinomaugewgamik Staff
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